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Kia ora whānau

Being glad for all those who give time
There are many in our community who give their time and skills for the good of us
all. This week there have been a number of moments where I have thought…’I wish
everyone knew this!’ so I am stealing this newsletter to share some.

Learning conversations
Whānau: Invaluable time taken to focus on the learning of your tamariki, connect
with kaiako, make time to listen, encourage and affirm progress, efforts and
success. It really makes a difference to learning when whānau are part of the
sharing. If you missed your chance, then book a time to talk with your childs kaiako.
It’s worth it.
Kaiako: thoughtfully sharing, encouraging each tamariki to shine, providing insight,
answering questions, committing to some long days because every learner
matters.
Tamariki: sharing your families with us, being proud of all you are working on and
celebrating progress.  

Nominations for Board of Trustees
It is exciting that we have seven nominated people in our community who are
willing to become part of our Board of Trustees. What a fortunate position to be in
for our community. Watch out for voting details to come from the returning officer
(Melissa).
Thanks to those parents who considered the possibility (and mentioned "Next
time"). I’ll remember that interest in 3 years time. 

Grants team
A fantastic group of parents applied for several grants for our heat pump and were
successful on every one. This has meant we have been able to purchase a heat
pump to heat our water for the pool. Thanks to Chris Dangerfield, Steve Kerr,
Yadana Saw, Nicki Booth, Jessica Gorman and Melissa Kooiman. You are
appreciated!

Passionate pool crew
Watch out for working bees to prepare our pool for swimming. We’ll be sweeping,
painting, cleaning and maybe a little building to get the surroundings of the pool
the way we would like to. The time for swimming is drawing nearer. 

New families
A warm welcome to Newtown School those learners who will start in the coming
weeks. It is brave to become part of a new community. Everyone remember to
welcome others with a smile, grab a playground conversation, introduce yourself
and find out who is standing beside you.
We are glad to have these tamariki join our school: Alfie Mountier, Sable Marshall,
Wryla Gapatan and Harmony Tutahi.
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Week 2 | Term 3 | August 2022

Kia whakapau kaha - Effort
Ka whakapau i ō tātou kaha i ā tātou mahi katoa. We give our best in everything we do.

PRINCIPAL'S PĀNUI
IMPORTANT DATES

17 August - SWIS Open Evening for


Parents of yr 6 students

1 September - Market Day

7 September - BOT Election Voting


Closes

15 September - Yr 6 Camp Meeting

25 October - Staff Only Day

 TERM THREE: 25 July - 30 September

TERM FOUR: 17 October - 15 December

"Quote 
of the 

Week"
"It was inspiring,


amazing,

surprising, a little

bit scary and

beautiful"

from some of the

students who attended


the ballet 



Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

Whānaungatanga - Connected
I share my culture. I value the culture of others.

Kia Manahau - Resilient
E hia hinganga, katū tonu, ka ako tonu. We keep trying and learn from what we do.

Kia ora, 

My name is Mary Bluck and I teach in Te Whanau Harakeke.
I am married to Lindsay and have four children who are in early adulthood. 

My interests are reading, crafting, cross stitch, Christianity, social justice,
gardening and scouting. 

I love the outdoors and am passionate about the environment.

In the last holidays I was able to attend a course on sustainability and
environmental education run by the Blake foundation. I am excited about the
opportunities I have to work with the school in this space.

Mary Bluck

Peter Holmstead
Kia ora whānau 

I work 2 days per week (plus a few extras), mainly in Harakeke. Last year I
was in Tūī, so I know the Harakeke tamariki really well. 
I enjoy playing the guitar and singing, and getting outside to run around.
The number one purpose of school is to make learning fun!

Outside of school I enjoy playing music, fishing off my boat, gardening,
baking and cooking, woodwork, playing volleyball, and travelling with my
partner Sarah. 

I have lived in Newtown for more than 30 years, and my two grown-up
children came through Newtown School about 20 years ago. I feel
connected to the school and the suburb over a long period. It’s great to
be part of an awesome team of staff who really care about creating great
citizens.
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Alysha Stephens

Kia Ora,

Hi I'm Alysha, I have been TA at Newtown school for 5 years and I have loved every
minute of it. 

I am working in Whanau Tui, Harakeke and Pohutakawa this year, I love moving
between all three Whanau and making connections with all the wonderful staff and
students we have. I love when kids call out my name and say hi or come up to me and
share a story or something they have learnt. I feel very proud and blessed to be apart
of such a wonderful community.

I am mum to Kade who is in Pohutakawa this year, and love spending time with my
family any chance I get. In my free time you will find us out and about exploring our
beautiful city or at a Wellington Saints Basketball game. I enjoy getting out for walks
along the beach or any kind of waterway and sometimes relaxing quietly with a book  -
when I get time.
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STAFF SPOTLIGHT
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LEARNERS LIMELIGHT

Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

Celebrations
What we are celebrating this week

We have 7 nominations for Board of Trustees

Students learning to ride bikes and scooters this

week, thanks to our friends at Pedal Ready 

LEARNERS LIMELIGHT

The beautiful realisation

of a father seeing his son


writing a sentence by

sounding out and


spelling the words at his

 whakamōhio this week



Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

Whānaungatanga - Connected
I share my culture. I value the culture of others.

 Newtown School Board

Elections




   We are excited that the following

members of our community have been


nominated;






 Parents and caregivers of Newtown School


students will receive their voting papers soon.
Voting papers will be posted out 

by 10th August



Voting closes on 7th September
so don't forget to  
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Week 2 | Term 3 | August 2022
BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTIONS

Reminder:  NO lollies 
or gum at school

Please NO parking

in the Staff Car Park


and St. Annes

Carpark!

Lets keep our

children SAFE



Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

Kia Ngākau Hihiri - Curious
Ka mīharo, ka tūpono, ka auaha tātou. We wonder, take risks and innovate.
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 Open Evening
17 August 2022

6pm - 8pm 



We are holding our Open Evening for the

whole Whānau. 



This is a chance for students

and parents to come along and see
some of what our school has to offer.




Week 2 | Term 3 | August 2022
NOTICES

To book before or after school care with
sKids in our school hall, please click on


 their link here 

http://www.skids.co.nz/Newtown

